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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

Tarras Talk
Find us online at www.tarras.org.nz 

Tarras Golf Club News!

Use the QR code 
to go directly to 
the survey! Or 
Browse to the 
link below, or you 
can pop into the 
Store and get a 
paper copy

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS
A Movie and Dinner night was a great night out in Wanaka! Dinner at Alchemy and a fun movie at 

Ruby’s (A Ticket to Paradise).  The night was enjoyed by all the ladies that attended and we had 

some new faces come along.  Thank you all for the laughs and good company!

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

NEXT MEETING:-

19th October - Curling in Naseby! 

Ever wondered what Curling is all about? Come along for 
a fun day out to Naseby with an option for overnight!  

Wednesday 26 October at 1.30pm (cost is $45 per 
person). At this stage the plan is to leave Tarras at 
10.30am, have lunch along the way and be in Naseby in 
time for the lesson. The lesson is 1 1/2 hours and those 
that want to can stay the night in Naseby and enjoy the 
walks, biking etc, or some may choose to travel home 
again. Contact Felicity on 

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDAR:-

November 16th

December - TBC

19th January - Committee 
Meeting planning for the 

year.Calling all Crafters!

Apologies - if you sent an email last month the 
email address was wrong! This one is correct!

Email:- donna..m..goddard@gmail.com

FIREWOOD For Sale:
 Dry Willow:

   $80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 8053
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka
Search Tarras School

Date:- Wednesday 12th October

Time:- 7.30 pm

Hosted by:   Billee

Address:-  Maori Point Road

 Ph: 027 417 5740  

Book Club

Nameste

Term 3 has come to an end and once again the school year will enter its last quarter on Monday 17th 
October.  Term 4 will be jam packed with exciting learning experiences - seedling sale, theatre trip, 
science roadshow, Harold and Pip, camps and our school nativity.  Now that rules have been removed 
regarding the spread of covid-19 students will once again look to sharing their classroom and learning 
with the community.  Keep your eyes here for those events which the community can participate in.

Produce stall sales were at a high during the Queens Memorial Weekend.  Students made lavender bags 
and cut the daffodils they planted last year.  Students and staff are thinking of planting more annual 
flowering bulbs to have a wider range available in Spring 2023.  A big thank you to anyone who 
supported the stall by purchasing any of these items.  The annual seedling sale will be on Saturday 29th 
October with a variety of seedlings available for purchase.

Tarras Birdwatchers have been guiding students through the use of “e bird” and tracking birds seen on 
the school grounds.  Students are very excited by these catch ups and are already on the hunt for lost 
feathers to learn how to identify them next time Pete and Andy come into school.  Topflite donated a 
school set of bird identification booklets which students took home.  Students have suggested access to 
binoculars would support their school time twitching.  If you know a source or would be willing to donate 
a pair collecting dust at your own home, the students would be most excited.  Tarras Birdwatchers can 
be found on Facebook if you are keen to join their adventures.  In 2023 students will have the 
opportunity to work towards a special badge related to bird watching and bird care supported by the 
efforts of the Tarras birdwatching group.  

It is exciting to hear of new students moving to the area or getting ready to start their school journey at 
Tarras School.  If you have a pre-schooler at home and would like to come and visit Tarras School to 
check out your local school contact Rachelle on principal@tarras.school.nz.  This is the same for any 
students in year 1 - 8 who currently travel outside the area to attend school.  Support your local school - 
less travel and less students per class.

Current Roll : 22

Rachelle

Tarras Bird Watchers

Are you interested in birds?
Follow us on Facebook or contact

Peter Swale email: 
peter.swale@xtra.co.nz
Andy Anderson email: 
aabirdo@icloud.com

And join us on our weekly bird watching 
field trips.

Wasp Alert - Time for Action

Every wasp seen at this time of year is a queen bee 
looking for a safe nesting place resulting in 
thousands of wasps in Autumn.
So...
1)  ZAP WITH FLY SPRAY

    2)  WHACK WITH A ROLLED 
           NEWSPAPER

    3)   TRAP IN A BOTTLE WITH     
           BEER IN BOTTOM

           BE VIGILANT

Congratulations
Cindy and Shane Harrex on their second baby’s arrival, Taylor, she was born on 20th July. They live in Alexandra. 4th 
Grandchild for Sue and Dave Trevathan

Mandy and Anthony Beattie on their first baby, Callum, he born on 20th November. They live in Mossburn. 5th 
Grandchild for Sue and Dave Trevathan, 3rd this year!!!

Congratulations to Robyn Bennett for having one of her landscape photographs selected and displayed at the 
Otago Museum’s Photography Awards Exhibition

Announcements

Tarras Community Plan Dates

Come and have your say on the future of 
Tarras at the Community Planning days!

T\uesday 18th October @ 5pm
Saturday 5th November @ 4pm and will 

include a sausage sizzle.  

Tarras Community Hall

This is a community led process supported 
by CODC and will help to determine what is 
important to the Tarras community.  All 
Welcome and all voices are important. 
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